
Dear Colleagues-

Our organization has always been known for its sense of community, and over the past few months, we’ve seen what our entire community is capable of achieving when we come together.

COMPANY NAME has been a proud supporter of United Way for the past (# OF YEARS).

Since the health and economic crisis began, United Way has been helping to lead our region’s response efforts, working closely with key partners and scaling up efforts at unprecedented speed to address urgent needs. I am so proud and excited to be kicking off our annual United Way campaign again this year. 

I am more certain than ever that our support has never been more important.    It should be no surprise that this year, we’ve seen families and individuals who never ever before needed to ask for help … desperately needing it. And those already struggling will continue to experience hardship as a result of lost wages, disruption of services and health related issues.

When the crisis hit, United Way was there, doing what they were built for…identifying community issues, developing solutions to address them, establishing meaningful partnership and making an impact for those in need. We don’t know how long this health crisis will last.  But we’re certain that the economic shockwaves of Covid-19 will be felt in every neighborhood of Southwestern PA for years.  

Your generous financial commitment to United Way, combined with your co-workers and other workplace campaigns from around the area … is a literal lifeline for families who will have been hit hardest.

I am hoping you will stand with me and give generously this year if you are able.  There are many ways to give and hope you will join with me to make a financial contribution, as well as consider other ways to get involved with United Way’s critical work.  There is still much work to be done and I am confident our campaign’s success will have a great impact on the lives of those in need in our region.   

It’s times like these that define who we are.  I am proud of our organization, it’s employees and those who have already begun to step up to help our community.  I look forward to celebrating our results this year and more importantly, knowing that we all had a hand in lifting our community up during this unprecedented time of need


  
With gratitude,





